
ANNOUNCEMENT EFFECTIVE APRIL 1, 2022 
 

Macon Housing Authority has been granted permission to allow Voucher Extensions 

of 60 days up until October 31, 2022. If you currently have a Voucher and Shopping 

Estimate which you are using to look for a unit, please write a statement requesting 

the Extension and either drop the letter off at 2015 Felton Avenue or mail to 

MACON HOUSING AUTHORITY, 2015 FELTON AVENUE, MACON, GA 

31201. 

 

If MHA has not received any contact from you regarding your searching status, your 

Voucher expiration date will remain as it was when issued.  

 

Also, for clients who will still be searching for housing units after April 1, 2022, you 

can request a new Shopping Estimate using the increased Payment Standards 

that go into effect April 1, 2022. Please contact your Admissions Specialist or 

Recertification Specialist listed on your Voucher. 
 

Tunka Chapple 478-752-5082  tchapple@maconhousing.com 

Janet Clark-Tisdol 478-752-5117  jtisdol@maconhousing.com 

Donna Culverhouse 478-752-5084  dculverhouse@maconhousing.com 

Robin Crawford 478-752-5083  rcrawford@maconhousing.com 

Tamara Pittman 478-752-5081  tpittman@maconhousing.com 

Stephanie Smith 478-752-5052  ssmith@maconhousing.com 

Christy Scott  478-752-5055  cscott@maconhousing.com 

Kiffany Baldwin 478-752-5184  kbaldwin@maconhousing.com 

LeShonda Harris 478-752-5182  lharris@maconhousing.com 

Charletta Speight 478-752-5113  cspeights@maconhousing.com 

 

 


